
 
 

The Honorable Peter DeFazio    The Honorable Sam Graves 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Transportation  Committee on Transportation  

and Infrastructure  and Infrastructure 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building 2165 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington,  DC 20515 Washington,  DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves: 

 

 

I am requesting funding for the Orange-Dutchess Transportation Access and Mobility Study in 

surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is Orange County, New York and the project is located at 

124 Main Street, Goshen, New York 10924. 

 

The funding will be used to study cross-river transportation access and mobility between Orange 

and Dutchess Counties and examine transportation options to connect New York Stewart 

International Airport and the Metro-North Beacon Train Station. This study will develop plans to 

enhance existing ferry and bus service in Orange and Dutchess Counties and improve the 

waterfronts in the Cities of Beacon and Newburgh.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to bring improved access 

and mobility, economic growth, and tourism opportunities to Orange and Dutchess Counties.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sean Patrick Maloney 

Member of Congress 

 

Date: April 26, 2021 
 


